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Can we safely reduce the risk of breathing problems for newborn babies by giving
corticosteroid injections to their mothers before a planned caesarean section?

Welcome to Newsletter 15 for the C*STEROID Trial

RECRUITMENT UPDATE
We are excited to have reached another big
milestone last month...600 C*STEROID babies
recruited! Congratulations again to Carlene
Farnhill and the rest of the team at Christchurch
Hospital for recruiting the 600th participant. 

It is great to see our recruitment numbers on the
up in the past few months and we hope this
amazing progress can continue.

How long until our next big milestone? Can we
reach 700 babies by the end of the year?

PARTICIPANT STORY
Jane, one of our recent C*STEROID mothers,
has kindly shared her experience about taking
part in the trial with baby Oliver. Sharing
participant stories can be helpful so that
people considering taking part can see how
others have found it. 

For anyone attending the NZCOM conference in
Christchurch on the 2nd - 4th Nov 2023, email
rebecca.hay@auckland.ac.nz if you're interested to
connect over coffee and discuss C*STEROID.

“We learnt about the C*STEROID trial when we
elected to do a c-section and were sent all the
information to read about it by Auckland
hospital. I'm always interested in new
improvements in a general context so reading
about what the C*STEROID trial was trying to
prove, I couldn't see a downside. I was
interested from the outset but thought I was
missing the risks involved so I discussed this
with the researchers who suggested I also talk

to my LMC. They were of the view it was safe
and more about whether I could be bothered
with the admin, so for the sake of a few
injections and surveys, I felt helping provide
medical advancements made sense. I found
the experience easy and felt well supported.
The heel pricks for baby can be tough but they
are so little they don't really feel it. I would be
happy to take part again following this
experience.” 

Photos not associated with C*STEROID participant. Story shared with consent. 
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MONTHLY RECRUITMENT
LEADERBOARD

WE HAVE A NEW
SITE IN THE TOP
SPOT OF THE
LEADERBOARD!!

Congratulations Mercy
Hospital for Women for
exceeding their monthly
target and taking first
place on the recruitment
leaderboard! 

Well done St George and
Christchurch Hospital for
meeting their monthly
targets.  

We are also delighted that
Ballarat Base Hospital
Grampians Health have
recruited their first 2
participants and jumped
up 9 spots on the
leaderboard. 

Overall, we had
5 sites move up
the leaderboard
this month!

It is great to see Royal
Hospital for Women also
jump up the ranks and
exceed their monthly
target. 

https://www.facebook.com/csteroidtrial
https://twitter.com/c_steroid

